
Roldan, Lizette 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Michael Beshore [Michael_Beshore@cameco_com] 
Wednesday, October 24, 2012 7:34 AM 
Roldan, lizetle 
RE: Address for License 

Hi Uzette, The physical address that the PFN tool will be located at is as follows. 

762 Ross Road 
Douglas, Wyoming 82633 

Thank You , Mike 

From: Roldan, Lizette [mailto:Uzette.Roldan@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 6: 17 AM 
To: Michael Beshore 
Subject: Address for License 

Dear Mr. Beshore, 

We need to add a storage location on your new license. Please provide a physical address where the neutron 
generator sources will be stored. Please respond to this e-mail today by close of business. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 817-200-1596. 

Thanks, 

Lizette Roldim·Otero, Ph.D. 
Health Physicist 
U.s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1600 £. Lamar Blvd. 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 
Office: 817-200-1596 
Fax : 817-200-1188 
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